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What additional details do you want to keep confidential?: 

Keep part of the response confidential 

If you want part of your response kept confidential, which parts?: 

Section 3b 

Ofcom may publish a response summary: 

Yes 

I confirm that I have read the declaration: 

Yes 

Additional comments: 

Question 1: What is your estimate of the number of RIDs that will be required 
by your downstream CPs who contract with end users, at the harmonisation 
date of 20 June 2015?: 



We estimate that 150 RIDs will be required but this includes inactive accounts. This does not 
take into account any additional downstream requirements - e.g. sub resellers - as we have no 
visibility beyond our contracted partners.  

Question 2: What is your estimate of the total number of RIDs that will be 
required by the industry at the harmonisation date of 20 June 2015? On what 
basis have you reached this estimation?: 

We have no estimate 

Question 3a: Do you agree with our proposal to increase number of RIDs by 
changing the format of the code to a three character alphanumeric code, as 
per option 2?: 

We consider the existing RID format of three alphabetic characters more than sufficient to 
handle the Telecommunications industry demand for the foreseeable future. However we 
have no visibility of any expanded uses of the RID facility - e.g. future phases of consumer 
switching covering cable and other bundled services. So for future proofing we agree with the 
Ofcom proposal. 

Question 3b: Please provide us with an indication of the scale of costs that 
Options 2 and 3 would entail.: 

Question 4: Are you aware of any other administrative purposes for which a 
three character alphanumeric code might be required or useful?: 

No 

Question 5: Do you have any comments on the proposed modifications to the 
Numbering Plan set out in Annex 3?: 

No 
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